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 West Skyline Vehicular Road Closure and Parking Adjustments made to Prepare for Golf

[Duluth, MN}  In preparation for the season-opening of the Enger Park Golf Course, the City of Duluth will be adjusting the road
closure and parking plan adjacent to Enger Golf Course. Those who wish to access the West Skyline/Enger Park walking loop
are asked to parallel park along the roadway.  This adjustment in the road closure and associated parking will be effective on
Friday, April 24.  Parking is also available at Twin Ponds. 

Natural surface trails remain closed.  Park staff remind users to stay a minimum of six feet apart while recreating. 

For other ideas on parks and trails to visit, residents can find a city-wide outdoor recreation map and park profiles in the Parks
and Recreation section of the City of Duluth website.

The mission of Duluth Parks and Recreation is to promote the health and well-being of our community, environment, and
economy by facilitating recreational opportunities and coordinating the enhancement of our parks, facilities, and natural
resources now and into the future.
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